
  

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

   Expressions of Interest 
 

Sale of House and Land 
 

64 Pegler Street, Quilpie, 
66 Pegler Street, Quilpie, and 

58 Boonkai Street, Quilpie. 

 
Expressions of Interest must be received by Council in 

writing by 5.00pm Friday 6 August 2021, addressed to the 
CEO, P O Box 57, Quilpie, 4480, or by email to 

ceo@quilpie.qld.gov.au. Submissions should include your 
name, contact details, property address and offer. 

 
Further information is available from Quilpie Shire Council 

Administration Centre 4656 0502 
 

In accordance with s228(8) of the Local Government Regulation 2012 (Regulation), 

Council may decide not to accept any offers it receives. 

In accordance with s228(6) of the Local Government Regulation 2012, Council may 

prepare a short list from the persons who respond to the invitation for Expressions 

of Interest, and may invite written tenders from those persons depending on the 

outcome of the Expression of Interest. 

13 July 2021 

Justin Hancock (07) 4656 0500 

Chief Executive Officer www.quilpie.qld.gov.au 

 


